
 

Brampton pupils have been learning about how to keep themselves and others safe this 

term. Key Stage 2 pupils have had training in how to carry out lifesaving procedures 

including CPR and how to put an injured person into the recovery position. They have also 

practised putting slings on one another to support an injured or broken arm. At the end of 

the six weeks of training all the children will be competent in basic first aid and lifesaving 

skills.  

 

In addition to the First Aid course our Junior Road Safety officers (JRSO) organised Beep 

Beep Day. This is an event that is promoted by the charity Brake. Our JRSO’s planned and 

delivered lessons in every class in the school to raise awareness about how to keep safe 

near the road. Every child in the school placed their handprint on a banner that is going to 

be displayed outside the school to promote road safety outside the school. Amy won the 

competition to design the slogan with “Keep Safe Stay Safe”.  

 

 


